
Lowcountry 34 Media, LLC 
WIDO-LD, Wilmington, North Carolina (Facility ID No. 182069) 

Silent STA Extension Request 
 

Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority to Remain Silent 

 Lowcountry 34 Media, LLC (“Lowcountry”), licensee of low power television station 
WIDO-LD, Wilmington, North Carolina (Facility ID No. 182069) (“WIDO-LD”), hereby 
requests an extension of Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) for WIDO-LD to remain silent 
while major tower work is completed on WIDO-LD’s tower.  See LMS File No. 0000216275. 

 On May 31, 2023, Lowcountry ceased operations with WIDO-LD due to the 
commencement of major tower work on WIDO-LD’s tower.  Due to the prolonged nature of this 
tower work, on November 2, 2023, Lowcountry filed a minor modification application proposing 
to relocate WIDO-LD to a new site which could support permanent operations of the station.  
See LMS File No. 0000224609.  That application was granted on November 3, 2023, and 
Lowcountry anticipates that construction of WIDO-LD’s facilities at its new site will be 
completed within 90 days – thereby allowing the station to resume operations.   

 Out of an abundance of caution, however, Lowcountry respectfully requests an extension 
of its STA for WIDO-LD to remain silent for 180 days to provide sufficient time for Lowcountry 
to complete construction of WIDO-LD’s facilities at its new site and for the station to resume 
operations at its new site.   

 


